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From: Ashok Killer

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 3:53 PM

To: Cindy Hom <CHom@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Cc: Abha Nehru

Subject: 603 OLD SAN FRANCISCO ROAD - PROJECT

Hi Cindy,
Please remove us from the City Council Calendar.

| am sure the bigger projects will consume the most energy. By the time our turn
comes the path of least resistance would be adopted.

We will work with a land use consultant to guide us.
Thanks,

Ashok
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GORUBA LLC

603 0d San Francisco Road, Sunnyvale, CA 94086 | (650) 430-6053 | Ashok@Goruba.com

August 9, 2017

Cindy Hom/Andrew Miner

Planning Division

City Of Sunnyvale

456 W. Olive Avenue, Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Dear Cindy Hom/Andrew Miner:

With regards to our application for General Plan Amendment that was received unfavorably by both the
planning department and planning commission, we would like to request continuance and defer from the

upcoming City Council meeting.

We would like additional time to engage consultants that would be better able to guide us on the
feasibility of our objectives or suggest alternatives.

We are looking forward to meeting with City of Sunnyvale Economic Development agency as well to
better align our visions for the subject property.

Sincerely,

Ashok Killer





